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December 
 

Friday 9th December - Christmas Fayre & Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 13th: Nursery Christmas Carol Concert at 9am 

Wednesday 14th: Year 1 & 2 Christmas Carol Concert at 9am 

Thursday 15th December - Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 15th: Year 3 & 4 Christmas Carol Concert at 9am 

Friday 16th: Year 5 & 6 Christmas Carol Concert at 9am 

Monday 19th: Reception Nativity – 1st Performance 

Tuesday 20th: Reception Nativity – 2nd Performance 

Wednesday 21st: Last day of term  

January  

Thursday 5th: Children return to school  

 

Christmas Fayre – Friday 9th December 
We are all busy preparing for the Christmas Fayre, there will lot of fun and games for 
everyone. Father Christmas will also be there. A huge thank you to everyone for their 
donations! We look forward to seeing you soon. 
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Anti-Bullying Week 
 
The children had a fun day wearing odd socks. It was an 
opportunity for the children to express themselves and 
celebrate their individuality. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children in Need 
 
A huge thank you to everyone for supporting this 
worthwhile cause. We all had a great day wearing our 
pyjamas and with your support we raised £413 for 
charity. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Clubs 
 
We will be offering some new clubs in the new year, 
including art, yoga and music tuition. Please look out 
for the Clubs letter in the next few weeks. 
 
Late arrival and Late pick up 
 
A reminder that children must be dropped and 
collected from the Welcome Centre if you are arriving 
at school after 8:40am or 3:20pm. Unfortunately, due 
to children being collected late, clubs and after school 
activities are being delayed. Children also become 
upset if you are not on time. From Monday 28th 
November if your child is in reception and picked up 
after 3:15pm they will be taken to Eagles and a £10 
charge will be made. If your child is in years 1-6 the 
charge will be made if they are collected after 3:25pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Lunch 
 
Traditional Christmas lunch will be served on Thursday 
15th December. This will also be an opportunity for the 
children to wear their Christmas Jumpers. 
 
 

Christmas Donations 
 
Thank you so much for the donations you have sent into 
school for the Christmas Fayre. Next week we would be 
grateful for donations of anything chocolate. Thank you for 
all your support. It really does make a difference to the 
children. 
 
 
Father Christmas  
 
Please don’t forget that Father Christmas will arrive at 
Eastbury very soon. Please sign up on Parent Pay by 2nd 

December if you would like your child to have a special 
visit, receive a small gift and a photograph!   
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School Trips this half term 
 
The children have an exciting half term ahead.  
 
Reception have a pantomime performance of Dick 
Whitington at Eastbury 

 
 
Year 1 will be going to the Theatre to see Snow White 
 

 
 
Year 2 have their very own dance workshop 

 

 
 
Year 3 visited St Patricks Church 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 will be visiting the Military Museum 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


